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Our Ref: SST/HBR   
 
Friday 19th November 2021 
 
  

Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
RE: Equipment  
 
I would like to remind all parents and guardians that pupils attending the school only need 
to come to school with the following items: 
 

- Their book bags 
- A PE kit in a drawstring bag 
- Their packed lunch 
- Any necessary medical items 
- Their pencil case, as issued by the school 
- Their Knowledge Organisers 
- A jacket 
- A water bottle 

 
Pupils do not need to bring giant sized rucksacks to school nor do they need to bring big 
backpacks or handbags. 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
Mr Strickland 
Principal 
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